REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE
BUREAU OF CUSTOMS
MANILA

December 14, 1992

CUSTOMS MEMORANDUM ORDER
NO. [/ -

Submission of Copy of Remittance
Advice to Collection Service

To be able to reconcile the Bureau's collection reports for
the calendar year 1992 with the Bureau of Treasury report, it is
imperative that all collection districts/ports of entry should
furnish the Collection Service, Office of the Commissioner (Attn.:
Mrs. Julieta C. Paloma), with copies of the Cashiers' Daily Remit-
tance Advice to the regional offices of the Bureau of Treasury or
thru the authorized government banks during the month of December.

Same report must be forwarded to the Collection Service on or
before 5 January 1993 together with the complete set of the port's
Daily Remittance Advice for the whole month of December.

All concerned should be guided accordingly.
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